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Welcome to the new academic year! As you returned to classes for the 
start of the semester this morning, you may have heard the sound of a bell 
ringing across our campus. The Sisters of the Holy Cross rang the bell in 
recognition and celebration of members of the Madeleva Society and their 
generosity. 

Support from the Madeleva Society allows Saint Mary’s to offer 
scholarships, fund student research, and maintain and improve our 
beautiful campus. As alumnae and friends of Saint Mary’s, they believe in 
providing you with the academic skills you’ll need to succeed and help 
lead the world into a better tomorrow. 

  

  

As students, you are already part of a community supporting success at Saint 
Mary’s. Take a moment to learn more about this year’s Class Gift Campaign and 

come to the Campaign’s call-out event on September 12. Join your classmates to 

give back and help create a greater Saint Mary’s! 

About the Saint Mary's Bell 

This bell, which has marked the hours for generations of Saint Mary's students, 
was given to the Sisters of the Holy Cross by Blessed Basil Anthony Moreau. 
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